Blue Cross/Blue Shield did not send out the letter to those who qualify for the reimbursement this year like they did last year.  For those folks who have Blue Cross/Blue Shield Basic and Medicare Part A and B, qualify for a $600,00 rebate.  Below is a link that can assist you in filing for the rebate.
The link to start Medicare reimbursement from BC/BS is:  https://www.fepblue.org/medicare-reimbursement-account?utm_campaign=mra&utm_source=(redirect)&utm_medium=vanity&utm_content=online
The page gives you all the information to get started as well as a phone number for questions.  The process eventually sends you to Wageworks which processes the reimbursement.
Please share with your members as they may qualify.
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